
From: Sachi De Souza
To: Sachi De Souza
Subject: FW: FW: Request for Board Consideration
Date: December-21-15 8:47:08 AM

From: David Harpley [mailto:david@canadianzinc.com]
Sent: December 17, 2015 3:52 PM
To: Mark Cliffe-Phillips
Cc: Alan B.. Taylor
Subject: RE: Request for Board Consideration

Mark, given the uncertainty regarding a prolonged schedule and outcome, CZN will not be making a
Request for Ruling at this time. Of course, this does not prevent the Board from making decisions on its
own initiative.

Regards.

From: Mark Cliffe-Phillips [mcliffephillips@reviewboard.ca]
Sent: December-17-15 9:45 AM
To: David Harpley
Subject: Request for Board Consideration

Hello David,

Just to follow up from our phone conversation the other day, I would like to confirm that
Canadian Zinc is not formally requesting a ruling from the Review Board for the inclusion of
an airstrip within the Nahanni Nation Park Reserve in the scope of the environmental
assessment.

Regards,

Mark Cliffe-Phillips 
Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Box 938, 5102-50th Ave 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 
(Direct) 867-766-7055
(Cell) 867-445-3423
(Fax) 867-766-7074
www.reviewboard.ca


